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Letter of Agency 

 

 

On behalf of Hallmark Marketing, LLC, I do hereby authorize Intertek Testing Services (Mr. 

Terry Chan / Koo Wai Ip / Kenneth Wong) to act on our behalf in front of the Federal 

Communications Commission with respect to all matters relating to certification of equipment 

under Part 15 and Part 18 of the FCC Rules until further notice. 

 

I further certify that no party (as defined in §1.2002(b) of CFR 47, 2004) to this application, 

including myself, is subject to a denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits, pursuant 

to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C.,862. 

 

 

Dated this 7th day of September, 2021 

 

 

 
Albert P. Mauro, Jr. 

Deputy General Counsel 

P.O. Box 419580, Mail Drop #339 

Kansas City, MO  64141-6126 

Phone:  816-545-3187 

al.mauro@hallmark.com 


